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P. A. Lewis, Secretary K. D. Gregn
R. A. Partnoy J. E. Preiser
J. G. Williams R. E. Schrader
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'°%nd wozklng well, therefore, the

ﬁs% have been returned and ammunition is continuing to be returned.

Addltzonal advertising is just becoming public.

21MM Seismic - Returned Ammunition Evaluation

Additional testing of code N12Y19A was recently conducted.
This code was returned by Seismograph Services Corporaticn,
operating out of Clinton, Tennessee. SSC experienced wads and
slugs lodged in the barrel and felt they had isolated the problem

to this specific code. A total of 200 rounds had been fired after
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